

To the nominators of candidates for the Nobel Peace Prize for 2011

March 17, 2011

Dear Madame/Sir,

The Norwegian Nobel Committee has received your proposal for the 2011 Nobel Peace Prize.

This year 241 candidates have been registered. The name of the prize recipient for 2011 will be announced on October 7.

Sincerely,

THE NORWEGIAN NOBEL COMMITTEE

Geir Lundestad

Secretary

Henrik Ibsens gate 51, NO-0255 Oslo, Norway Phone: +47 22 12 93 00 E-post: postmaster@nobel.no Bank account: 1644.24.04252 Org.nr: NO 971 434 457